
AVOID WINTER DISCONNECTION – KNOW YOUR RIGHTS

If you are unable to pay your electric bill this winter, you can avoid losing you
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Failure to contact us may result in disconnection with the approval of the Consumer Assistance & 
Safety Division of the Maine Public Utilities Commission.

If you have questions, please call our Customer Contact Center  
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YOU MUST TAKE THE FIRST STEP. DO NOT LET YOUR ELECTRIC BILL GET AHEAD OF YOU.

Versant Power
P.O. Box 1209, Presque Isle, ME 04769-1209

Customer Contact Center: 207-973-2000 or 1-855-363-7211

30112-I-0174


